
 

 
 

 

Sabin Dual Language Magnet School 
         5th and 6th Grade Newsletter 

             Mr. Silva: ELA 
In Reading class, students will explore 
nonfiction texts in Unit 3 Tapping the 
Power of Nonfiction. They will learn 
about the various features and 
structures that help with understanding 
nonfiction texts. Students will also be 
expected to write a research based 
informational text essay. Please help to 
make sure that your child is completing 
all the required assignments.  

  

Happy Holidays from our family to yours!  
 

 

 

 

 
Mr. Cerda: Social Studies 

Good December, the most expensive 
month!! Since December is such a short 
month, we will be working a bit more 
condensed. Both the 5th and 6th grade 
students will be conducting a research 
essay. Mr. Silva and I have combined 
our resources and time to give the 
students enough time to research, take 
notes and begin writing a proper 
common core states standards-based 
writing. Be safe everyone and Happy 
Holidays! 

 

 

 

     Mr. Klaus: Science 
In 5th grade, students are continuing with a Food Science Unit. 
We are going to try putting some pizza crust together in the next 
few weeks before break, so please try and make the following 
available: flour, yeast, salt, oil, and a mixing bowl. In 6th grade, 
students are continuing to learn about human metabolism by 
exploring online simulations and by observing demonstrations. 
They apply this knowledge to a medical case of a young girl, 
Elisa. 
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Mr. Madrigal: Mathematics 

 
In math, the 6th grade, students will 
be working on Unit 3 of Go Math. 
The students will be learning about 
proportionality, percents, and 
representing and applying ratios 
and rates. Please encourage your 
child to complete homework and 
Freckle assignments. 

This month in 5th grade, we will 
begin working on Chapter 4: 
Multiplying Decimals. If you have 
not picked up Go Math Books 
Chapters 4-6 from Sabin, please do 
so at your earliest convenience. 
Remember, your child’s attendance 
is important for their academic 
success. Please check Google 
Classroom and Aspen for missing 
assignments and grades. Please 
do not hesitate to reach out to me 
via email with any questions, 
comments, or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Lohens: Mathematics   
 

 

QUESTIONS? CONCERNS? 

EMAIL 

Mr. Silva 

dsilva@cps.edu 

Mr. Cerda 

bcerda@cps.edu 

Mr. Klaus 

CRKlaus@cps.edu 

Ms. Lohens 

dlohens@cps.edu 

Mr. Madrigal 

jmadrigal@cps.edu 

 

 

 

December 21st- Winter 

vacations begins 

 

January 4th- Classes resume 

 

Happy Holidays 
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